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The partial return to use of the Hall once the main Covid threat had passed 

enabled users to cautiously start their normal activities. 

The Hall occupancy has now increased and is at a higher level than pre Covid. 

The Hall finances are in very good position. This was helped by the Treasurer 

applying for special grants to compensate for the loss of revenue during the 

Covid lockdown. 

As part of the ongoing upkeep and improvements to the Hall new windows and 

doors were fitted as well as a new fire and intruder alarm system. 

Thanks go to the Hall Committee and those who have supported the Hall 

during the year. 

 

John Hepburn - Chair Borden Parish Hall 


